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October 1, 2021
Parents and Guardians,

Recently, several students have been quarantined due to either having the Coronavirus, or being
a close contact with someone whom has tested positive. To ensure that all students have an
opportunity to receive their instructional time, as of 10/04/21, the Watersmeet Township
School District has decided to offer distance learning to those students that are quarantined.
This will apply to 2™-12% grades. If a student is quarantined by the Health Department, a
medical provider, or self-quarantining, they will have the option to receive their instruction in
real-time, by logging on to their Chromebook or computer and participating in their class(es) via
webcam and/or audio. Students are required to login in and participate in order to be marked
present for the hour/class.

If a Kindergarten or 1* grade student is quarantined, they will be getting their work sent home.

The school will be open and operating as usual each day, for those that are not currently in
guarantine or ill. Our goal is to try to keep our students and staff safe and healthy during these
difficult times, while offering a quality education to all.

Please call the school with any questions or concerns. Communication is going to be the key to
successfully navigate our current situation.

Educationally yours,

George R. Peterson lll
Superintendent/Principal
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